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www.greenville-baptist.org   |   508-892-3100 

Online Information 
 

All information is available on our website at www.greenville-baptist.org 
You can also find us on our Facebook page and on YouTube. 

Weekly Calendar 
 
Today (8/3)     
                   Communion and Deacon’s Fund Offering 
  9:30am    Unified Sunday Worship Service with Live Streaming  
    on Facebook and YouTube 
                  Nursery, Preschool & Jr. Church 
 

Monday (8/4) 
12:00pm   The Lord’s Cupboard (Clark Building) 
 
Tuesday (8/5) 
10:00am   Women’s Bible Study (Jr. Church) 
  6:30pm   E:6 Men’s Ministry (Clark Building)   
 
Wednesday (8/6) 
  6:00pm    Youth Group is cancelled for this week  
  6:30pm    Overcoming Depression Women’s Bible Study (Jr. Church) 

 
Saturday (8/2) 
  9:00am    E:6 Men’s Breakfast (Life Center) 

10:30am    Meeting for Adult Sunday School Teachers (Library) 

Upcoming Events 
 
8/11        1:00pm   Prayer Team Gathering (2nd+4th Monday, Clark Bldg.) 

8/16      11:30am   GLO - Pam’s Pool Party (Pam Smith’s Home) 

8/17     11:00am   Quarterly Business Meeting (Life Center) 

8/30       9:00am   Net Of Compassion - Food Ministry Greenville 
Baptist Church 

Sunday, August 3, 2025 

Contributions for 7/27/25 
 

Budget:  $8,882   |   Received:  $7,442   |   Year to Date:  $7,950 

Worship Service at 9:30am 



  The Lord’s Prayer 
 

Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be Thy name. Thy kingdom 
come, Thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day 
our daily bread, and forgive us our debts as we forgive our debtors. 
And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. For Thine 

is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory, forever. Amen. 

Woven Together Ministry is Looking for Additional Members  
Are you a person who enjoys knitting, crochet, sewing or helping others 
in need? This is a ministry serving others in need in considerate and 
humble ways. There is no set night that we meet. We meet in each  
others homes, as well as, occasionally in the church library. If you are 
interested there is more information and a sign-up sheet in the lobby.  
Or contact Leslie Tracy at inlandemerald2@gmail.com. 

The Lord’s Cupboard Food Pantry Needs Volunteers for 2025 
Two volunteers are needed for each Monday from Noon to 2pm.  The 2025 
sign-up sheet is in the lobby. Please contact Suzanne Longone with any 
questions at 508-713-3120 or Slonglond@gmail.com   

Today’s Service Songs 
Your Grace Is Enough 
This Is Amazing Grace 

Evidence 
Doxology  

  

Today’s Scripture Reading 

Acts 2:22-24  
ESV Pew Bible Page #1081 

 

Today’s Sermon 
To Preserve for You a Remnant  

E:6 Men’s Ministry Breakfast Saturday, August 9 at 9am 
Calling all men!  Do you like food?  What about fellowship?  If so, come to 
our men’s breakfast at 9am on the 2nd Saturday each month. Gathering 
in the Life Center. No sign-up necessary. Donations accepted but not  
required. For more information contact Jim Nyberg at (508) 873-0392. 

Quarterly Business Meeting August 17 at 11:00am   
Please join us for our Quarterly Business Meeting August 17 at 11am. 
All are welcome and members are encouraged to attend in order to 
meet our quorum.  Campus Map 

Deacons Fund Offering Today 
On the first Sunday of each month we collect a special offering for our 
Deacons Fund. This fund helps meet practical needs such as utility 
bills, groceries, minor car repairs, etc. for those in the church and  
community when finances are tight. This offering is above and beyond 
our normal weekly budget offering. You can use your regular offering 
envelopes to designate a portion of your offering to the Deacons Fund. 

GLO - Pam’s Pool Party Luncheon, Saturday August 16 at 11:30am 
Pam’s Pool Party Luncheon is being held in West Brookfield at Pam 
Smith’s home from 11:30am to 2:30pm. The flyers with the address and 
the two sign up sheets are in the lobby in front of the bear wearing the  
swimming goggles. Please contact Joyce Morse with any questions  
at joycemorse@msn.com or 508-885-5549. 

Welcome 
 

We are glad you are here! We hope you'll enjoy being our guest. 
Greenville is a church family that desires to see many people  

baptized in the name of Jesus, to experience the life-transforming 
power of the Holy Spirit, to empower people to serve God and 

one another, to be multigenerational, and to expand our influence 
for Christ's kingdom. We'd love for you to join us in this mission!  

Meeting for Adult Sunday School Teachers - Potential and Current on 
August 9 at 10:30am        
We are having a meeting for potential and current Adult Sunday School 
Teachers. It will be held in the library on August 9 at 10:30am. If you’re 
interested in teaching an adult Sunday school class please join us to 
find out additional information. If you are unable to attend and have not 
already spoken to Steve Berg, please reach out to him at 508-885-5292. 


